(Day 2) F/E/Lunch/H/G

Beautiful You — All Girls Empowerment Event

Any girls interested in volunteering at the Beautiful You event this spring, please meet in C177 on Tuesday January 14"
at lunch or see Ms. Lumsden in C179 for details.

Exciting News for Indigenous Students
This is a reminder for Indigenous Students to check your “Indigenous Students TEAMS”. Ms. Hancock posted some
exciting news for you — Check it out!

Girls Soccer Sign Up Today
ALL girls interested in playing soccer this spring for GW Graham come to Ms. Bergeron’s Foods Rm, B114, at lunch
TODAY!

Indoor Soccer League at Lunch

Any students who have played on a school soccer team or are interested in trying out for a team in the future, are
invited to come out and join the fun, competitive 4v4 indoor soccer league starting in semester 2. Teams will be made
by Mr. Cameron, and games will take place during lunch in the small gym. If you are interested, please contact Mr.
Cameron, Mrs. Bergeron or Mrs. Folka in person or on Teams.

Junior And Senior Boys Rugby

Are you interested in playing rugby? Come to our meeting on Wednesday January 16 in the small gym at lunch to learn
more. No experience necessary. Practice starts on January 28! Practices will be held Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and
Thursdays. The season will kick off with a scrimmage on February 27" and then regular season starts in the first week of
March.

Girls Rugby
Practices start on Monday January 27 from 3 until 4:40pm and will continue after that on Mondays, Wednesdays and

Thursdays. If you haven’t signed up yet, please see Mrs. Etsell soon!
There will be a brief meeting for girls rugby on Thursday, January 16" in the second gym at lunch. Be sure to attend if
you plan to play this season.

Numeracy 10 Assessments Begin This Week!
Assessments are happening in the gym or library this week.
Grade 10 students that are enrolled in a Semester 1 Math course are attending a session with their class.

e Students in Grades 11 and 12 that missed their Numeracy 10 assessment in past years are scheduled to
attend the make-up session on Thursday January 16.

e Students in Grades 11 and 12 that missed their Literacy 10 assessment in past years are scheduled to
attend the make-up session on Friday January 17.

These are GRAD REQUIRED assessments, so you need to attend.
If you want to confirm your assessment information, check the Master Lists on the office windows (closest to the
bus loop).

Or, if you have any questions, see Mr. Pastorchik at the office!



